STANFORD UNIVERSITY STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC CCRMA

8 October 1986

Mr. George Hasegawa General Manager LM DM Division Nippon Gakki Co., Ltd. 10-1 Nakazawa-Cho P.O. Box 1 Hamamatsu, Japan

Dear Mr. Hasegawa:

Thank you very much for the letter and for the tape of Sal Gallina using the new controller. I agree that the musical expression and phrasing is very different than that possible with keyboards.

Whether or not I am able to be present at the NAMM show, I hope that you will be able to visit us in our new facility in January. Mr. Gallina is very welcome, as well.

Thank you for any arrangements you are able to make on our behalf regarding a piano for the CCRMA studio.

With best regards,

JC/hk

Dearte earge:

John Chowning

This is the latter that did not get out.

total As we have talked about CCRIMA'S plans
recently. I need not respond to your record cetter.

I enjoyed seeing you last week.

Sily Sole 12 Nov 36